
 

Warm greetings to Kwa Sani Citizens, this is another week granted to us by the almighty above, Kwa 

Sani Municipality as a municipality has only the good stories to tell and share with the world, public 

participation steers the municipality to a right direction through the involvement of community 

members in the municipal affairs. There is no municipality without the community, there is no 

service delivery without intended recipients, hence working together we can achieve more each day. 

The Kwa Sani Municipality is working on strengthening the relationship with all the stakeholders 

around Kwa Sani and try by all means to bridge gaps that were left by the past in order to move 

forward and create a better Kwa Sani to live in than before 1994. As the municipality we are looking 

at exploring all the resources or assets that are available within the municipality, it can be a human 

resource, physical and natural resources. The aim is to use what we have in order for us to gain what 

we want to achieve for the betterment of our people. 

Kwa Sani will be producing the service delivery newsletter at the end of June 2014, this newsletter 

will be the first of its kind in the district, we pride ourselves as Kwa Sani, it will be in a form of a 

newspaper format and it will be distributed throughout the municipality as well as the district. The 

aim is to showcase the strides the municipality has managed to undergone over the years to change 

the lives of the people. 

The municipality has identified Local Economic Development (LED) projects that people can benefit 

from by forming cooperatives; however the people who must be involved in these cooperatives 

must be someone who has the passion and drive in that specific related field so that we avoid to 

fund fruitless cooperatives. The Sisonke Development Agency (SDA) is committed to offer support to 

the municipality, however this requires a hundred percent commitment from the community.  Kwa 

Sani municipality is there to support and develop people in all forms that people can be developed 

and this institution will try to uphold its values and commitment in moving Kwa Sani forward. 

The tools are out, the new financial year is about to begin, it is time to work. 

Until we meet next time let us be proud as Kwa Sani citizens. 


